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I do not support passage of HB2025. Oregon is one of the highest taxed  and less 

affordable states in the union and we don’t even have a sales tax. Not everyone has 

or let alone can afford an electric car. The people have spoken on this matter over 

and over and we don’t seem to be getting through. I guess you’re going to hear loud 

and clear come election time.  


